
From: Monica Pette <MonicaP@westmarine.com> 
Date: January 18, 2017 at 9:56:46 AM PST 
To: "michelle.wilson@morganhill.ca.gov" <michelle.wilson@morganhill.ca.gov> 
Subject: Morgan Hill City Council 

Hi Michelle, 
 
First, thank you for coordinating all of the activities for the Councilmember applicants last week 
at the City Council meeting.  I know that was a lot of people to manage over the course of a very 
long night.  The entire process was respectful and appropriate, and I thank you, and the council 
members, for providing the opportunity.  Although I was not selected, I hope to participate more 
in Morgan Hill’s city government going forward.  I was so impressed with everyone’s 
commitment to the City’s future, and that was refreshing and comforting to see. 
 
I also wanted to send a quick note to say that I think Danielle Davenport would be a wonderful 
addition to the Council.  When I saw that she had applied for the position I felt immediately that 
she would be an obvious choice for the position.  I did not realize that she had run before, but 
I’ve known her for years and she is smart, capable and professional. Her commitment to the role 
would be sincere and I think she’d be a great addition to city government.  I thought I’d pass that 
on in case it is at all helpful to provide character references from the community. 
 
Again, thank you for everything you did last week.  If you ever need a volunteer for some task, 
please know you can call me and I’d be happy to help.   
 
Regards, 
 
Monica 
 
Monica Pette 
Associate Counsel 
West Marine Products, Inc. 
  
831-761-6983 Direct 
408-768-6176 Mobile 
831-768-5983 Fax 
 
The information contained in this transmission may contain West Marine proprietary, 
confidential and/or privileged information. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are 
not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the 
original message. To reply to our email administrator directly, please send an email to 
netadmin@westmarine.com.  
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From: Kenney djk [mailto:danbear2k@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 11:40 AM 
To: Michelle Wilson 
Subject: Danielle Davenport 
 
Hi Michelle, 
Thanks for all the hard work you are doing on the city council appointment 
process! 
I wanted to send my recommendation to you and the council regarding the excellent 
candidate you have in Danielle Davenport. 
As I sat in the candidates room, last Wednesday, Nursing my flu, I noticed how 
friendly and well attended she was with all the candidates! 
She was one of the few people who sat with each contender to get their story, And 
better understand the entire community's needs and desires. 
With 25 candidates,that is a lot of points of views! 
I've talked with my Paradise and South morgan hill friends here and we all agree, 
Danielle is the best of the best! 
We urge the council to appoint Danielle Davenport To be the true representative 
for all of our small town interests! 
Thanks, 
Daniel JKenney 
Rio Sereno 
Owners 
Morgan Hill 
4087780951 
International Realty Consultants 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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From: Sam Kabert [mailto:sam@valuebp.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 12:07 PM 
To: Michelle Wilson 
Cc: Irma Torrez 
Subject: Supporting Danielle Davenport 
 
Hi Michelle! 
 
I work with Danielle Davenport and wanted to support her in the role for City Council! 
 
Our business is located in Morgan Hill and I have had the pleasure of working with her on the 
chamber board in the past. 
 
Most recently she is going to serve as a judge for an event called PitchTank similar to ABC's 
Shark Tank. 
More info here. 
She was great at the event last year and we're honored to have her again this year! 
 
Please let me know if there's anything else I can do to show our support for Danielle Davenport 
for City Council. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sam 
Sam Kabert 
408.776.8994 x200 
valuebpmarketing.com 

mailto:sam@valuebp.com
http://www.siliconvalleyyp.com/pitchtank.html#judges-1
http://valuebpmarketing.com/

	From: Monica Pette <MonicaP@westmarine.com> Date: January 18, 2017 at 9:56:46 AM PST To: "michelle.wilson@morganhill.ca.gov" <michelle.wilson@morganhill.ca.gov> Subject: Morgan Hill City Council
	From: Sam Kabert [mailto:sam@valuebp.com]  Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 12:07 PM To: Michelle Wilson Cc: Irma Torrez Subject: Supporting Danielle Davenport



